
STATE OF VERMONT   
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

BOARD OF MEDICAL PRACTICE 
 
       ) 
       ) 
In re: John B. Coates III, MD   ) Docket No.: MPS 001-0119 & MPS 027-0121 
       )            
       ) 
 

Notice of Hearing 
 

 Please take notice that pursuant to the authority vested in the State of Vermont, Board of Medical 
Practice by Title 26, Chapter 23, Title 3, Chapter 25, and in accordance with the Emergency 
Administrative Rules for Remote Hearings for the Board of Medical Practice, a hearing will be held 
before the Vermont Board of Medical Practice, Vermont Department of Health, via remote conference 
call, at 9:00 a.m., Tuesday, December 7, 2021 and Wednesday, December 8, 2021. Members of the 
public may observe the remote hearing by video at the Board of Medical Practice office at 108 Cherry 
Street, Burlington, VT  05402. This hearing shall be held to consider whether the Vermont Board of 
Medical Practice should take disciplinary action against John B. Coates III, MD, for alleged violations 
of 26 V.S.A. §1354(a)(22), §1354(a)(14), and §1354(a)(7), which were previously set forth in the 
Specification of Charges.  
 
The public may attend the hearing via phone each day: 
 
Tuesday, December 7, 2021: 

• Dial: (802) 391-9319 
• When prompted, enter conference ID: 677 345 677# 

 
Wednesday, December 8, 2021:  

• Dial: (802) 391-9319 
• When prompted, enter conference ID: 753 089 206# 

 
 To attend by video, please contact Karen LaFond, Docket Clerk, via email: 

karen.lafond@vermont.gov or by phone: 802-734-0386 on or before the close of business (4:30 p.m.) 
December 6, 2021, to request the video link.  
 

Members of the public are permitted only to listen and view the hearing and are asked to mute 
devices as to not disrupt the proceedings. 
 
 
Date: November 30, 2021    STATE OF VERMONT   
       BOARD OF MEDICAL PRACTICE 
 
 
              
     By:  David K. Herlihy  
       Executive Director 
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